
 

 
 

LITTLE BEVERLY AND THE SHADES  
        Our favorite band played at Market Day in October. They always keep our feet 

tapping to the “Oldies” of the 50’ , 60”s and some 70’s music. 
 

 
Pumpkin Decorating is a family project for the younger ones. 
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   We held our Annual Pumpkin Decorating                  Two of the winning pumpkins in the 
          Contest again this year for all ages.                        youngest age group.  GREAT JOB! 
 
 
 

                       
Lion Rogers Holt was a well-dressed pirate.           Bobby Burris wore the tail and head of a  
                                                                                             Lion while driving around in his A-La-Cart  
                                                                                                                 Snack and Drink cart. 
 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 

Wimberley Lions honored another well deserving Outstanding Lion in October.  
Left to right are President Vic Forsyth, Lion Gloria Ibarra, recipient of the honor, 

and Lion Ron Steel. 
CONGRATULATIONS LION GLORIA!!!!  

 

 
 

Wimberley Lions welcomed a new member to our club.  From left to right are:   

Lion Ron Steel, sponsor, new member Sharon Criswell, Lion Misty, Membership Chair, 

and Pres. Vic Forsyth in back.  Sharon’s joining gives us 188 members in our club. 

WELCOM TO THE WIMBER LIONS CLUB SHARON! 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 

The program for the 17th was given by Dr. Eric Anderson, head of the Da Vinci 
Robotics Surgery team.  He gave a very interesting presentation of how the 
robotics work and explained how they are less invasive and thus the patient 

heals faster and with less problems.   
Shown are Lion Pres. Vic Forsyth and Dr Anderson 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
  

 

 

 
 

President’s Letter for October 2017 

 
October is here and that means a busy Market Day for the Wimberley Lions.  Cooler weather 
always brings out large crowds that enjoy the shopping at our 450+ vendor booths and 10 
Lions concession stands.  The shopping, entertainment and food options are endless on our 
15-acre field, so come out and join us. 
 
We awarded an outstanding Lions Award to Gloria Ibarra this month.  She is very active in the 
Wimberley Lions and has just accepted the challenging position of Administrative Assistant 
for the club.  Gloria, thanks so much for your ongoing support. 
 
Our Spot Kids Vision Screening Program continued during October.  To date we have screened 
885 kids with 79 referrals.   This committee is core to our club and keeps Lionism in focus for 
all of us.  All I can say is GREAT JOB!! 
 
Our club will once again will help with the Keep Wimberley Beautiful Program this year.  We 
are currently putting our plans together with the actual work day being on November 18th.  
 
We are working on our 2019 budget.  We are hoping that our annual grants budget this year 
will be around $140,000, which will put us over the $4,000,000 mark for our club.  Lets all 
hope the weather holds for Market Days in November and December so we can make the 
very worth while goal. 
 
Lastly, the Wimberley Lions would like to wish all of you a wonderful holiday season and safe 
travels for families and friends. 

 
Vic Forsyth, President, Wimberley Lions 



 

 

   

 

MARKET DAY STAFFING: 

Lion Rebecca Stoian is our MD Staffing Manager and she works very hard to get Lions and/or 

volunteers to fill each position needed at Market Day.   We need your help by doing the 

following: 

• If you cannot attend Market Day and you have a regular assignment, please email 

Rebecca and let her know as well in advance as you can at 

vendor@shopmarketdays.com  that you cannot work. 

• If you do not have a regular MD assignment, let Rebecca know and she will find you a 

space.   She works with Concession/Parking Managers and knows what positions need 

to be filled. 

• If you do not like your current assignment, let Rebecca know and she will try and find 

you another spot 

EDITOR’S NOTE:   If you have any information and/or photo’s you would like to add to our 
monthly newsletter, please email them to Beverly Nesmith at beverlynesmith@msn.com .   
We want this to be and informative tool, so your input is important.  Please help keep our 
members informed. 
 

Where to get Information: 

The Internet will lead you to a lot of Lion sites: 

• Lions Club International is a good source for tutorials, Lion supplies, job 
descriptions for various Lion positions -  www.l ion sclub .o rg  
 

• District 2-S3 is our district of over 60 Lions Clubs in and around Austin. This 

site has names and addresses of officials, the clubs and district newsletters, 

news, and applications for various programs and meetings –  

•   www. lionsd istrict2 s3 .o rg  

 

• Market Days Information -   www.shopmarketdays.com 

 

Facebook groups –  Wimberley Lions & Wimberley Market Days 
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